
                                                                                                     

YOU ARE INVITED TO A SPECIAL STUDY 

ABROAD OPEN HOUSE EVENT! 
The Study Abroad Committee of SRJC is hosting a gathering for both past Study Abroad 

students as well as any students who may be interested in studying abroad with SRJC! All are 

encouraged to come! If you’ve ever thought about studying abroad, or just like the idea of it, 

please mark this event on your calendar. Studying abroad may be more possible than you think. 

 LEARN ABOUT UPCOMING PROGRAMS  
Instructors will be here to talk about the Study Abroad programs they are participating 

in, such as for: SICILY/BAY OF NAPLES, ITALY Summer 2017; CAPE TOWN, SOUTH 

AFRICA Summer 2017; BARCELONA, SPAIN Fall 2017; FLORENCE, ITALY Spring 2018  

 GET YOUR FINANCIAL AID QUESTIONS ANSWERED 
Margaret Mann, our Study Abroad financial aid specialist, will be on hand to talk about 

financial aid for Study Abroad and field your questions. 

 FORMER STUDY ABROAD STUDENTS WILL SHARE THEIR EXPERIENCES 
Hear what some students who’ve participated in the program have to say about both 

the highlights and challenges they experienced while abroad. Ask them questions and 

get answers from the students’ perspective.  

 ENJOY REFRESHMENTS ON US. Food and beverages available!  
 

Day: THURSDAY, FEB. 9, 2017 

Time: 3:00PM-5:00PM 

Where: BERTOLINI DINING ROOM, Santa Rosa campus 
 

If you have any questions about this event, please contact Mai Nazif (mnazif@santarosa.edu) of 

the Study Abroad Committee/professor to Barcelona Fall 2015.  
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